
HAHS Marching Cougars Band Booster 

June 6, 2019 

Meeting Minutes: 

Barbara Forte called the meeting to order at 6:40pm. She welcomed new and returning parents to 
the meeting.  13 parents in attendance.  May 2, 2019 meeting minutes were reviewed and a 
motion to accept Marie Pliska, second Cynthia Muse.  

Treasurer Report: 

Treasurer report was given by Rocco Mariano. Statement included incoming and outgoing 
monies. All questions were answered.  Motion to accept-Nadiene Kunetz, second Marie Pliska 

President Report: 

President Barbara Forte:  The office of Vice President needs to be re-voted on due to Robert 
rules not being followed.  A ballot vote for Barbara Harashak and Brian Voshurg was done.  
Vice President will be Barbara Harashak with Brian Voshurg staying as Vice President Elect ( 1 
year position).  Barbara Forte emphasized the need for committee chairs and helpers for the 
2019-2020 year.  Committee’s include: Concession Stand, By-laws, Publicity, Banquet, 
Chaperones, Band Store, Pit Crew, Ways/Means, Trip, Audit, Budget, and Scholarship 
committee.  Sign up sheets are present at meeting and will be available at August meeting.   

The T-shirt design contest forms are out and due by August 1st.  Band Store order forms are 
available and due August 1st.  

Committee Reports: None at this time 

Directors Report: 

Recruitment was a success- 62-66 members with 15-17 color guard 

Field show music will be out next week 

Band camp starts July 29th, need parent volunteers to help at camp 

Drum major/assistant and leaders will be announced after graduation 

Need parents to sell DVD’s at graduation 6/13/19 

Thank you to all parents for your hard work 

 

 



New/Other Business: 

Vote to rent the box truck and insurance for June 20-December 20. Motion Nadiene Kunetz, 
Second Katrina Payne 

Vote to continue with the copier contract. Motion was made to research cost of a new copier.  
Mr. Stefanko will get a quote for next meeting.  

WB/Scranton Penguins game discussed. Will play Anthem at the game, date TBD 

Baby Grand Piano will be delivered to band room on June 21st 

The marching band received a grant that will go towards uniforms.  Mr. Stefanko will contact a 
few different companies for uniform ideas.   

CONGRATS to Hannah Kunetz on her Gold Award.  Hannah will be painting the inside of the 
concession stand.  This was board approved.  

 

Motion to adjourn: Rebecca Bettine, second Cynthia Muse 7:45pm 

 

 

 


